
City & County Building Conservancy and Use Committee  
Board Appointment – Terry Kim Wright 
 
INTRODUCTION: 

Mayor Becker is recommending Terry Kim Wright be appointed to the City & 
County Building Conservancy and Use Committee. If appointed Mr. Wright will be 
replacing Harvey Wright (his father) whose term has expired. 

 
APPLICANT INFORMATION: 
 Mr. Wright resides in Pine Canyon, Utah and is currently employed with 
Jacobsen Construction Company. He has many years of experience in the 
construction industry and a long list of successful projects he has been a part of. Mr. 
Wright was involved with the restoration of The C&CB and values the image of Salt 
Lake City and its Landmarks 
 
RESPONSE DEADLINE: 

If you have any objection to this appointment, please let Chris know by August 
28, 2009. 

 
CURRENT COMPOSITION OF COMMITTEE: 

There is no City residency requirement for committee members.  Current 
members include; Donald Hartley, Utah Historical Society, District 6; Kenneth Pollard, 
District 3, Architect; Paul Heath, District 1, Artist; John Phillips, District 4, Scientist;  
Lisa Thompson, Heritage Foundation, District 3; Mark Vlasic, District 5, Landscape 
Architect;  and Harvey Wright, at large, Site Supervisor. 
 
COMMITTEE STRUCTURE: 

The eight member City & County Building Conservancy and Use Committee was 
created to advise the Mayor, in conjunction with the Support Services manager, 
regarding the use, maintenance, preservation and modification of the City & County 
Building, its corresponding furnishings and landscape elements.  The Salt Lake City 
Code has specific requirements for members of this committee.  It requires the 
committee to be comprised of a licensed architect; a member of the Utah Heritage 
Foundation; a member of the Salt Lake Arts Council; a landscape architect; a member 
of the Utah Historical Society; a licensed engineer; and two at-large representatives.   
 
 




